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Our theme is ‘Express Yourself’. We will be working on the following topics this half term: 

English – Daily communication, phonics, exploring the story ‘The Lost Thing’ by Shaun Tan. 

Maths – Number, time and length 

PSHE – The World we live in- Looking after our planet 

PE – Athletics 

Computing – Animation 

Forest school – Being safe in the forest, scavenger hunts, bug hotels. 

Science – Sound 

Art – Pop art (Focusing on the artist Roy Lichenstein) 

Music-  Pop video 

History- Vikings  

RE- For Christians, what was the impact of Pentecost? 
 
DT- Cooking- Healthy foods 

We do PE on Thursday afternoons so please ensure your child brings comfy and suitable clothing/footwear. 

We go to Forest school on Wednesday afternoons so please bring appropriate clothing for the weather and 

bring wellies on wet days. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or queries on FBrook@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk or phone the school 

and I will call you back as soon as I can.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Brook, Callum and Grace 
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